
The date: 1/3/2023 
The week number: 1 
The walk number: 1694 
The weather: 52F; light rain 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Chip O’Connor, Judi Sato, Chris Moreno, Beth Osthimer, 

Marsha Hirano-Nakanishi, Ethan Lin, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Jan Palchikoff, Thomas 
Nakanishi 
  
The birds (24) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

1 Western Bluebird 0.62 

40  Bushtit 0.38 

31 American  Crow 1 

4 Mourning Dove 0.88 

6 House Finch 0.88 

5 American Goldfinch 0.12 

12 Lesser Goldfinch 0.88 

4 Species Gull 0.38 

1 Anna’s Hummingbird 0.88 

1 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.38 

6 Dark-eyed Junco 0.75 

3 Ruby-crowned Kinglet 0.88 

2 Black Phoebe 1 

28 Band-tailed Pigeon 1 

7 Rock Pigeon 0 

1 Common Raven 1 

2 White-crowned Sparrow 0 

1 Hermit Thrush 0 

2 California Towhee 0.50 

1 Orange-crowned Warbler 0.50 

3 Townsend’s Warbler 0.38 

15 Yellow-rumped Warbler 1 

60 Cedar Waxwing 0.62 

7 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 13:52. Tournament Park was open. 
 
We had a rainy, but really good, walk. We saw big flocks of Crows, Bushtits, and Cedar 
Waxwings. We got 24 species, only 3 short of the record for a week 1. Despite the weather, we 
had 10 walkers, a big number for us, and it included 2 new walkers, Jan Palchikoff and Thomas 
Nakanishi. A couple of White-crowned Sparrows and one Hermit Thrush were the highlight 
birds. Well, I always like Cedar Waxwings, and we saw a lot of those. So, it was a great way to 
start the new year; but we hope for direr conditions next week. 
 
Alan, 
1/3/2023 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


